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 Our ref: CC/NOV21/019 

 

  31st January 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Bottwood, 

 

Proposed Closure of St Luke’s Church Churchyard, Duston, Northampton 

 

I write with reference to the closure of the above-mentioned churchyard. I 

enclose for your information a copy of a draft notice which has been sent to the 

PCC Secretary. 

  

As you will see, the notice asks for any representations from the public to be 

made to this department within 21 days of its being published. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Christine Groves-Loader 

 


